

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic received today a courtesy call from the newly appointed non-resident Ambassador of the Republic of Estonia Daniel Erik Shaer.

During the meeting, they discussed bilateral relations between the two countries. It was noted that there were no outstanding issues and that political relations were good but it was necessary to intensify political dialogue, especially in the context of the European integration of the Republic of Serbia.

It was concluded that, in the coming period, their activities should be focused on strengthening economic cooperation and increasing the current modest volume of trade between the Republic of Serbia and the Republic of Estonia.